GIFTED RESOURCES NEWSLETTER
JULY 2006 
Welcome to the Gifted Resources Email Newsletter. 

You may be receiving this newsletter because someone has forwarded their copy to you. If you would like to receive your own copy please subscribe from our newsletter website at http://www.giftedresources.org/web/newsletter.html 

You may also access back issues of the newsletter (from January 2005), or change your subscription options, from this address. 

You can also read this newsletter online at http://www.giftedresources.org/web/newsletter.html 

If you have news of events, conferences, lectures, workshops, children's programmes, etc. that you would like included in our newsletter please email contributions@giftedresources.org 

GIFTED RESOURCES NEWS 

MOVING AGAIN 
The Freitag family is moving house again in mid July - which means a change in the Postal Address and Home Phone Number. 

The new home address will be 1 Jull Pde (cnr Jull Pde & Tortice Dr) Ringwood North Vic 3134 

The new phone number will be 03 9876 1349 

Contact details for the office at Luther College and the Post Office Box 229 Croydon Vic 3136 will remain the same 

TASMANIAN GIFTED CONFERENCE 

I had a wonderful time last weekend attending and giving a presentation at the Tasmanian Association for the Gifted Inc 4th Biennial Conference 'Doorways to Achievement'. 

I will write up a separate report on the conference shortly. 

OUR NEW WEBSITE - www.giftedresources.org 
Jamie Tarling my IT guru and I have been very busy during Jamie's Uni holidays transferring our website and newsletter to a new host and upgrading them. 

Here is a note from Jamie about the implications of the changes 

The Gifted Resources website has just undergone a large restructure and moved to a new web hosting provider. The restructure enables faster webpage loading times, easier website backups and allows the website to operate from a CD or USB memory stick. Jo plans to utilise this facility at conferences where an Internet connection may not be available. The change of web hosting providers was a necessary measure to cater for future growth in online resources and provide for an ever-increasing number of visitors. We have made every effort to minimise disruptions for our visitors. However, there are some implications of which to be aware. These are listed below.

The website upgrade is a product of several hours of hard labour on the part of Jo and myself. While we would like to believe all webpages, files and links are functioning correctly, it would probably be naïve. If you find a section of the website that is unavailable or not functioning as it should, please let us know by commenting on our blog or by email.. You’ll be making the experience better for everyone.

We’re also very pleased to announce that you can now contact us via Gifted Resources email addresses. Very logical. Very easy.

jo@giftedresources.org
Email Jo Freitag.

contributions@giftedresources.org
Email contributions for the newsletter here.

Implications 
1. If you have previously bookmarked content on the Gifted Resources website, these links may no longer be functional. However, all our resources are still available from the same sections of our website. If you require assistance relocating resources, please contact Jo Freitag.

2. Our newsletter now uses a new mailing system. This has a far more attractive, simple user interface. All subscribers have been allocated to a newsletter group; GR, GR1, GR2 or GR3. This will appear in the subject line of all future newsletters. E.g. [GR2] Gifted Resources Newsletter May No.1. Newsletter groups have been introduced to stagger the sending of the newsletter. We have grown so large that the server was struggling to send emails to our whole subscriber base simulataneously. In future, you must quote your newsletter group if you wish to unsubscribe.

Cheers,
Jamie Tarling 

http://www.giftedresources.org/web/blog.html
GIFTED RESOURCES EVENTS 

http://www.giftedresources.org/web/events.htmlhttps://portal.luther.vic.edu.au/exchweb/bin/redir.asp?URL=http://www.giftedresources.org/web/events.html/t_blank 

GUEST SPEAKERS
Janette Phelan Choosing the right school for your gifted child
Jo Freitag Choosing to home educate your gifted child 


Friday 28 July 2006 7.30 pm 

JANETTE PHELAN is a psychologist and senior teacher with a wide range of experience in the field of caring for gifted students. 
Over the past 27 years Janette has worked as a classroom teacher and a specialist in gifted and learning needs within State, Independent and Catholic schools. Has has worked in co-ed, boys' and girls' schools at both secondary and primary levels. 
She has run the Department of Individual Differences at Sacre Coeur and the Da Vinci Program for Gifted Students at Ivanhoe Grammar School. She was responsible for setting up the Lilydale High School Accelerated Learning Program. 
Janette has three children and has contributed to a number of Church and Voluntary Organizations working with adult groups and children. 
Currently Janette is the Learning Needs Co-ordinator at Luther College. 

JO FREITAG 
Jo Freitag, the co-ordinator of Gifted Resources, is the mother of four gifted children. She is a committee member of Maroondah Gifted Children's Parents' Assoc. Inc., and has worked in public and school libraries. 
Jo has home-educated two of her children at secondary level and written programs for Sunday Schools. She develops the Gifted Resources Film Discussion series and produces the Gifted Resources newsletter. 

Venue: Gifted Resources 
The Centre for the Exceptional Learner 
Luther College, Plymouth Rd Croydon Victoria 3136 
Cost $10.00 
A light supper will be served. 
Booking essential Phone Gifted Resources on (03)9724 2000 Ext 396 
email giftedresources@virtual.net.au 

GUEST SPEAKER
Wednesday 30 August 2006 7.30 pm 
Alison Brown Football or fractals? Making friends and developing social skills for gifted children 

Playground activities at lunch time and recess very often consist of football for boys, and ‘Saddle Club’ make-believe for girls. When children are not interested in these or other similar activities, they are often left isolated – looking and feeling as though they don’t fit in. The many unique traits of gifted children set them apart from their peers, not only intellectually, but socially and emotionally as well. When some children seem to be able to make friends so easily, why is it such a struggle for many gifted children? Other children seem to know, instinctively, what to do and say in any situation. Why do gifted children so often seem to say ‘just the wrong thing’, or react to situations in an awkward or inappropriate manner? The difficulties many gifted children experience in making friends, or in social interactions is well documented and understood. There are many ways in which we can help with and encourage our children’s interactions with others, however, making social situations both enjoyable and positive experiences.

This presentation addresses the following issues:

· What sets gifted children apart from their peers? 

· Heightened intensities 

· Expectations and perfectionism 

· Tips for making and keeping friends 

· Coping with teasing, bullying and exclusion 

· Compromising / being adaptable 

· Problem solving / decision making / negotiating 

· Practical suggestions and activities for parents and teachers

Alison Brown is a registered psychologist, an experienced teacher and a parent. She has presented at a number of state, national and international conferences in the areas of technology, gifted education, and psychology, and has provided extensive consultation and training programs to schools in Victoria, New South Wales, Queensland, Switzerland and Germany. Alison brings experience from both an educational and psychological background. Having taught for seven years at Methodist Ladies’ College, and worked as a school psychologist at Kincoppal-Rose Bay, Sydney, she has first-hand experience in recognising and catering for the social, emotional, and academic needs of students. Alison has been a committee member and Vice President of the Victorian Association for Gifted and Talented Children over six years. She currently runs a private practice in Melbourne, working particularly in the areas of parenting, counselling and gifted children 


Venue Gifted Resources 
The Centre for the Exceptional Learner 
Luther College,Plymouth Rd Croydon Victoria 3136 
Cost $10.00 
A light supper will be served. 
Booking essential Phone Gifted Resources on (03)9724 2000 Ext 396 
email giftedresources@virtual.net.au 

PARENT SUPPORT GROUPS 

MAROONDAH GIFTED CHILDREN"S PARENTS' ASSOC. INC. 
Morning Coffee at MacDonald's, Maroondah Hwy. Croydon Vic. at 10.30 am on Wednesday 5 July, 2 August 

GIFTED SUPPORT NETWORK (Formerly BAYSIDE YOUNG ACTIVE MINDS) 

The name change for the 'Bayside Young Active Minds' group is currently in progress. 'Gifted Support Network' better describes the role the group undertakes. It is planned that the group will be incorporated in term 2 this year. At present the focus for the group has been Bayside, Kingston and Glen Eira council areas but the plan is to expand this as people often travel from as far as the Mornington Peninsula and West Gippsland to attend information evenings. 

Primary Minds Meet in the Park 

Fridays 4.00 - 5.30 pm 

Contact Julie 9585 2680 

Playgroup
For information contact Beverley on phone 0439 474 668. 

Maria Bathern Group Co-ordinator (Support) (03) 9585 0325 

www.byams.org 

ACTIVE MINDS (was S.W.A.M.) WARRNAMBOOL 
have now changed their name (subject to approval by the incorporated body) from Warrnambool Area Parent Support Group of Students with Active Minds to Active Minds (SWAM). A motion was passed at the May meeting after voting from members. 

In future the group will be known as Active Minds.President Carolyn Jennings 03 55620915 cpjen@bigpond.com 

Vice President Warwick Price 03 55603888 warwickp@brauer.vic.edu.au 

Secretary Andrea Sampson 03 55603888 sampsonsensei@hotmail.com 

Treasurer Lenny Brockmuller 03 55605624 

Public Relations Lucy Forster 03 55620420 glforster@aapt.net.au 

Monthly meetings 2006 - Macey's Bistro 7.30pm 

July 19, August 16 September 13 October 18, November 15 Dinner and AGM 

August 12-13 G.E.M.M. Weekend at Brauer College 

Saturday 12 August 2006 10.00 am - 5.00 pm 

GERRIC program 

The workshops will contain information on definitions of giftedness and talent; characteristics of gifted children to assist in identification; strategies for preventing underachievement in gifted children; the impact of having a gifted child on family dynamics; some ways in which schools can respond to high ability; and parent advocacy. 

It is essential that you register if you are wanting to go as only those registered will be able to attend. Morning and Afternoon tea will be provided. 

For further details contact Carolyn Jennings 03 55620915 cpjen@bigpond.com 

Sunday 13 August 

Children's workshops, Gifted Expo and Film Discussion on 'Top Kid" with Jo Freitag 

GIFTED @ CENTRAL 
http://www.araratcc.vic.edu.au/gifted@central/welcome.htm 

A foundation team of teachers, schools and supporting organization to improve options for gifted students in the Central Area of Victoria 

For details of proposed activities and contacts see the website. 

V.A.G.T.C. Inc 

Contact 

P O Box 132
Caufield South
Vic 3162 

Phone 0402 056 140 

Email info@vagtc.asn.au 

http://www.vagtc.asn.au/index.html 

DSNSG Defence Special Needs Support Group 
A support group for Australian Defence Families who have gifted children or need to know more about giftedness, as they transition through the education systems in different states. 

Sarah Tuckerman dsnsggat@optusnet.com.au
Gifted & Talented Coordinator
Defence Special Needs Support Group
Phone contact 1800 037 674
www.dsnsg.org.au
NEW EDUCATION LEGISLATION AND HOME EDUCATION 
The education department have posted a set of frequently asked questions on their website with regards to the new legislation and home education. You can read them here http://www.det.vic.gov.au/det/resources/edtrainreform-homeschool_faqs.htm 

Further information on the current process can be read on the DET website at Error! Hyperlink reference not valid. 
See also the HEN website at 

http://www.home-ed.vic.edu.au/category/proposed-changes-to-legislation/ 

The school start’ bonus announced in the State budget does apply to home educators. The $150/$300 bonus applies to prep and year seven students of those of equivalent ages. Details are posted details on the HEN website at: 

http://www.home-ed.vic.edu.au/2006/06/05/the-school-start-bonus-applies-to-home-educators/ 

VSG Enrichment Term 3 & 4 

There have been some additions and changes in courses and teachers. 

All the details can be viewed at Error! Hyperlink reference not valid.
GATCA Western Australia 
Information Night and AGM Wednesday 5 July 2006 6.00pm
Speaker Donna Wilson : Early Childhood Programs
Donna Wilson is an inspirational teacher. For the past seven years she has been the JETS ( Junior Extension and Challenge) teacher in the Swan Education District, based at Lockridge Primary School. She will describe how gifted students from Year 1 to 4 are identified and selected to join the withdrawal enrichment programs so vital to their
motivation in learning. How the program was set up and is maintained can assist other groups to develop their own provisions for young gifted children.
Followed by the AGM at 7.00pm
For further information contact Kriss Muskett on 9385-7962 
lab.3000 Portable Content Forum.
Time: Thursday 29 June 2006, 5.30 - 7.30pm 
Venue: Experimedia, State Library Victoria, Swanston Street, Melbourne
Speakers
Andrew Apostola / Simon Goodrich - International Portable Film Festival
Adrian Bruch - School of Communication and Creative Arts Deakin University
David Rood - Education Editor, The Age Newspaper
Nick Gee - Commercial Manager, Sensis
Covering a broad range of topics from portable media, education, design, and new trends in web communities and technology, this forum will provide an overview of the current landscape and provide insight into this emerging area. This forum will also explore the impact of mobile / portable technologies within business and education arenas and the challenges for teachers to allow students to integrate these technologies into their teaching and learning. 
Presented by lab.3000 in association with Experimedia.
Registrations:
Ticket Price: FREE
To register for this FREE event, please click Book a Place and follow the prompts.
For booking enquiries please contact: 
Katherine Mott
Events & Web Coordinator
t: +61 (0) 3 9925 9527
e: events@lab.3000.com.au 

BILLANOOK COLLEGE DIMENSIONS PARENTS¹ FORUM 

Thursday 10th August, 2006 7.00 - 8.30pm
Guest speaker Alison Brown
Growing in strength 

Developing Resilience, Confidence & Independence in our Children
(A Parent Information Night)
³There are two important things we can give our children. One is roots, the
other is wings!²
Wanting to provide a safe, secure and loving environment for our children
seems to come naturally to most parents. Letting go of our children, even in
the smallest way, is very difficult. Developing resilience, confidence and
independence in our children requires a combination of limit setting,
boundaries and Osafety nets¹, together with opportunities for decision
making, independent thoughts and actions, and a sense of responsibility.
Setting limits helps children develop a sense of self-control. Encouraging
independence helps them develop a sense of self-direction. To be successful
in life, children will need both.
This parent information night addresses the following issues:
· Developing independence skills in our children
· Encouraging and modeling a problem solving approach
· Establishing skills and habits in organizational and time management
· Allowing children to make choices and take responsibility
· Using relevant and effective consequences
· Building resilience in our children and boosting self-esteem
VENUE: Middle School Centre Space, Billanook College
All Welcome
RSVP: Emma Cornish, Enrichment & Extension Co-ordinator Dimensions Program
Billanook College
Tel: +61-3 9724 1158 Fax: +61-3 9724 4218
Email: emma.cornish@billanook.vic.edu.au 

ACER Professional Learning Association Seminar 

10 August 2006 at ACER in Camberwell 

Prof Karen Starr 

Foundation Chair 

Centre for Educational Leadership and Renewal 

Deakin University 

Topic: Leadership in Crisis: Factors contributing to Australia's school leadership crisis. 

For full details contact 

Dr Robert O'Brien 

Australian Council for Educational Research 
347 Camberwell Rd 
(Private Bag 55) 
Camberwell Vic 3124 
t: +61 3 9835 7407 
f: +61 3 9835 7457 
m: 0419 597 245 
e: obrien@acer.edu.au 

www.acer.edu.au 

LECTURE 

Working with developmentally advanced children - the first six years 

Anne-Marie Morrissey The University of Melbourne 

Anne Grant The University of Melbourne 

Thursday17 August 5.30 -7.00pm 

Public Policy Lecture Theatre, Level 2, 234 Queensberry St, Carlton 

Education (ELDI Cluster) with the Association of Graduates in Early Childhood Studies 

for more information: Andrea Nolan (03) 8344 0957 anolan@unimelb.edu.au 

ALISON BROWN 

DIscipline with Dignity Parenting Workshop 

DATE: Wednesday, 20th September 2006 

TIME: 7.00 – 9.00pm 

VENUE: Melbourne University – Hawthorn Campus (Auburn Road) 

COST: $20.00 

“Discipline with Dignity” looks at the roles we have as parents and how we can help guide and shape our children in a positive manner. Issues discussed include: expectations &
consequences, praise& rewards, involving children in decision making, developmental and cognitive issues, and self-esteem. 

Alison Brown 
Psychologist 
33 Frater Street, Kew East 3102 
Phone / Fax: (03) 9819 7600 
Mobile: 0408 177982 
Email: Error! Hyperlink reference not valid. 
www.psychologyandchildren.com.au 

Preparation for next Ourgifted Online Conference 
August 21-23, 2006 

In preparing for the future conference on August 21-23, 2006,
Sally Lhas been able to secure a discount on the recommended pre-
conference reading. James T. Webb, Ph.D.President, Great Potential 
Press www.giftedbooks.com is offering a 25% discount for the book 
titled:
Gifted Parent Groups: The SENG Model 
If you place an order, you will need to identify yourself as an 
OGTOC list member. This offer will expire on November 1, 2006.
If you have any questions with this offer, feel free to contact 
James T. Webb
P.O. Box 5057
Scottsdale, AZ 85261
602-954-4200
www.giftedbooks.com 

GERRIC WORKSHOPS FOR PARENTS IN REGIONAL AND REMOTE AREAS OF AUSTRALIA
For full details see http://gerric.arts.unsw.edu.au/regn.html 

· Warrnambool - Saturday, 12th August 2006 

· Broken Hill - Saturday, 19th August 2006 

· Lismore - Saturday, 19th August 2006 

· Geraldton - Saturday, 26th August 2006 

· Horsham - Saturday, 26th August 2006 

· Nhulunbuy - Saturday, 9th September 2006 

· Nowra - Saturday, 9th September 2006 

· Tennant Creek - Saturday, 16th September 2006 

· Kununurra - Saturday, 23rd September 2006 

· Huonville - Saturday, 14th October 2006 

· Launceston - Saturday, 14th October 2006 

· Burnie - Saturday, 21st October 2006 

AAEGT 11th NATIONAL GIFTED AND TALENTED CONFERENCE GIFTED 2006: CONCEPTS, CHALLENGES, REALITIES 

The conference will be in Fremantle WA from 27 - 29 September 2006, hosted by ProAPT and GATCA-WA and features international guest speakers Francoys Gagne, Marion Porath & Roger Moltzen. 

For more information see http://www.gifted2006.org.au 

SOME INTERESTING WEBSITES 
Sydney Child Assessment and Testing Service (SCATS) 
New assessment service 

Error! Hyperlink reference not valid. 

Mathletics 

www.scaffoldingmaths.com.au 

Looking Up Autism Newsletter 

http://www.lookingupautism.org/ 

SENG Conference Southern California 7-9 July 2006
http://www.sengifted.org/ 

Characteristics of young gifted children 

http://www.qagtc.org.au/char_ygc.htm 

SMH Article 

http://www.smh.com.au/news/national/shunned-pupil-winsdamages/2006/06/20/1150701554993.html 

DISCLAIMER 

Gifted Resources aims to provide information about events, services, products and websites which could be of interest. Inclusion in Gifted Resources Website, Information Pack or Newsletter does not necessarily imply any endorsement or guarantee of quality or suitability to meet your specific needs. 

Kind regards, Jo Freitag 

Gifted Resources 

Office 

The Centre for the Exceptional Learner 

Luther College 

Plymouth Rd 

Croydon Vic 3136 

Phone (03) 9724 2000 Ext 396 

Postal address 

PO Box 229
Croydon 
Victoria 3136 

Website www.giftedresources.org 

Email: giftedresources@virtual.net.au 

Email Jo Freitag jo@giftedresources.org
Newsletter e-mail contributions@giftedresources.org 
